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NOTIFICATION 

 

Events relating to Article 6 of the Paris Agreement  

 

25–28 October 2023 

 

 

Pursuant to the conclusions of SBSTA 58,1 I am pleased to notify Parties and observer States to 

the Convention, the Kyoto Protocol and the Paris Agreement that the following events will be held in 

hybrid format between 25 and 28 October 2023 in Bonn: 

 

• Voluntary forum of Article 6 registry system administrators and technical experts2 on 25 

October 2023; 

 

• Technical expert dialogue3 on the matters referred to in related to Article 6.4, including a joint 

session on their relation to corresponding matters under the cooperative approaches referred to 

in Article 6, paragraph 2, of the Paris Agreement; and  

 

• Workshop to consider the technical paper on the elements referred to in paragraph 92(a–d) of 

document FCCC/SBSTA/2023/4 related to Article 6.2 from 26 to 28 October 2023.  

 

 

 

 

  

 
1 See document FCCC/SBSTA/2023/4. 
2 paragraph 34 of decision 6/CMA.4 
3 paragraph 9 of decision 7/CMA.4 

Distribution: To Parties and observer States through their national focal points and diplomatic 

missions accredited to the Federal Republic of Germany. 
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Interested representatives of Parties or observer States and chairs or coordinators of negotiating 

group in the UNFCCC process should register their nominations to attend the above-mentioned events 

by sending the name(s) and contact details of the representative(s) by email to Paris-Agreement-Article-

6@unfccc.int. The deadline for nominations is Monday, 4 September 2023. In view of the need to 

coordinate arrangements, registrations received after this deadline may not be processed. 

 

Once the nomination has been confirmed by the national focal point or negotiating group chair or 

coordinator, nominated participants must register via the registration link that they will be provided 

following their nomination.  

 

Owing to funding limitations, the secretariat will be able to support only a limited number of 

funded participants to attend the events in person in Bonn. Financial support covering all four days will 

be provided to one participant from each eligible negotiating groups.  

 

The events will be open to United Nations organizations and admitted observer organizations. 

Given space limitations, attendance for observers is limited to virtual participation only.  

 

All information regarding the event agendas and weblinks for virtual participation will be 

provided on the cooperative implementation web pages once available. For further information, please 

contact Paris-Agreement-Article-6@unfccc.int. 

 

 Yours sincerely 

 

 (Signed by) 

 

 James Grabert 

 Director 

 Mitigation division 
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